
Update on the Steer Point Restoration for the period of 30 June 2023 to 27 August 2023. 

  

• The total number of HGV deliveries for the reporting period was 557 into the site which 

represented 99% of the permitted number over that period 

• The weekly average was 69 loads with the highest number of permitted loads in any one 

week of 70 into the site in line with the maximum number permitted 

 

I haven’t had the full data on volume of material imported over the period yet but based on the HGV 

movements over the period we are still on track for completion of the import of material within the 

current planning permission timeframe. 

 

We have had an unannounced monitoring visit from the EA with no concerns in the subsequent 

compliance assessment report.  We have a DCC monitoring visit set up with planning officer at the 

end of October. 

 

Since the last meeting we have had a complaint about dust generation and noise from lorries leaving 

the site -  the site operations team continue to remind hauliers and drivers of the site management 

protocols in place. 


